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 The total calls for service for the West Ossipee Fire Department during the year 2013 totaled 245.  This is an  increase of 16 (7%) over the total calls for service reported for 2012. These 245 calls accounted for 1,806 personnel hours.  The majority of these calls, 170 ( 69%) ,  were Emergency Medical or Emergency Medical related calls.  

West Ossipee Fire Department members attended a total of 700 hours of training in 2013.

 5 of our members are now Federally Certified as Air Boat Operators.

Improvements were  made to our Mobile Fire Equipment to ensure safe and reliable operation.

Improvements are ongoing to the Central Fire Station in order to comply with Building Safety Codes and to ensure energy efficiency. 

Our members continue to attend training to stay current with the Emergency Medical Service Guidelines and Protocols.

We continue to recruit qualified and professional members.

  All of our members are dedicated to providing professional and courteous service.

I would like to thank all the members of the West Ossipee Fire Department for their dedicated service in 2013 and look forward to working with them in the coming year.

I would also like to thank the Board of Fire Commissioner's for their support in our ongoing efforts to provide professional service.

Respectfully submitted

Chief Carl Huddleston

